
 
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro  

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Lynnwood and Mountlake Terrace High Schools, and Martha Lake 

Elementary School LED Lighting Retrofits in fiscal year 2025.  The entity to receive funding for 

this project is Edmonds District, located at 20420 68th Ave. W., Lynnwood, WA, 98036. The 

funding would be used for the improvement of student learning environments.   

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will go to the switching from 

fluorescent lights to LEDs in two of WA-01’s local high schools and one elementary school to 

save money, reduce maintenance, improve the learning environment, and be more sustainable 

future for the community by using less electricity.     

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

5305(a)(4). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 

my immediate family.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 

 


